
NEOkla Minutes   December 13, 2016  
 
Board members present were Todd Swain – RE, Jason Baney – Asst RE, 
Kathryn Roemer – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Jeff Maize, 
James Stowers, and George Walker.  The minutes of the November meeting and 
the treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report – Jason Baney:  The schedule for 2017 is a work in progress. 
 
Club Racing – Neil Cox:  The April 8-9 race at Hallett will be a Super Tour 
Majors Race.  In our conference there will be majors races at Heartland Park, 
Hastings, St.Louis, Pueblo, and High Plains. Three majors, anywhere in the 
country, will be needed to qualify for the Runoffs. 
 
Road Rally - Garry Deaton: NEOkla needs a rally committee for 2017. 
 
Awards Party – Jason Baney:  The awards party will be on January 28th at 
Burnco.  Neil Cox moved to approve a budget of $3000.00  Betty Martin 
seconded.  Motion carried.  Betty Martin moved to charge $15.00 per person or 
$25.00 per couple.  George Walker seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
New Business:  
Betty Martin moved to donate $200.00 to the MIDIV Convention fund.  Neil Cox 
seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Mike Halley reported that he is looking into a Rally Sprint at Hallett. 
 
Betty Martin, secretary 


